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  First Scheduled Zoom Meeting 

Meeting #691 892 2279 
Passcode: 9ZpYHM 

September 2, 2020 - 6:00 P.M. 
             Program Planning  

and 
       Installation of Officers 
 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our 
2020 - 2022 Officers 

President 
Aída M. Martínez 

1st Vice President 
Dr. Anita Castañeda 

2nd Vice President 
María Thibodeau 

Secretary 
Dolores Rios 

Corresponding Secretary 
Minerva Serrano 

Treasurer                                 
Elsa Guajardo 

Parliamentarian                   
Sofia Zamarripa 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Sunshine Blessings and Get Well Wishes to 

Maggie Sohel 

 Berta Guzman 

Birthday Wishes to 
 

Linda Ramos  August 15 
Sofia Zamarripa  August 20 
Jo Linda Martinez August 29 
Adela Serrano  August 29 
Dolores Ayala Rios September 16 
Andrea Ayuso  September 18 

 

President’s Corner 
 

Dear Delta Sisters, 
I am incredibly humbled, honored, and privileged to serve as the 
president for our distinguished chapter. Delta has had great leaders, and 
I sincerely hope that I can replicate that great leadership. More 
importantly, our chapter is composed of exceptional women educators, 
and together we will continue to move forward despite the 
circumstances. 
Our year began with an excellent virtual Zoom meeting on August 22nd. 
We were given ideas and information to present to our chapter. The 
executive board also met via Zoom, and, well, here we are becoming 
Zoom experts! For now, our chapter meetings will also be held on Zoom.  
It will be interesting to see how we will function virtually. We will be 
working to form committees and hope you will offer your assistance and 
participation when asked to serve as a committee member.    
I am excited about this year and thankful we are in it together. I wish you 
each a year filled with resilience, gratefulness, and perseverance! 
Blessings to all. 
Aída   
 



 TEXAS STATE ORGANIZATION:  YOU ARE THE KEY 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PAST              

PRESIDENT, LINDA  RAMOS 
Delta Sisters,  

 Greetings and best wishes to all of you. It has been a long 
time since we have met through no unforeseen fault of 
our own. With our last months having been whirled away 
because of the Coronavirus there was no time to 
normally close our year. We weren't able to induct our 
new officers or say our summer good-byes.  The few 
months Delta met were memorable and productive 
thanks to the hard work and dedication of our members. 
Many of us attended the Area X Luncheon which we had 
no idea would be our last function as a chapter. As your 
past president, I want to thank each and all of you for 
your support and dedication. Our new members jumped 
in without hesitation, joining committees, taking part in 
projects and helping to make our 90th birthday 
celebration outstanding.  Our long-time members were 
again our rock that have kept our chapter together and 
active throughout the years. It has been my pleasure and 
honor to have served as your president. These past three 
years of working with you were a joy and filled with many 
memorable experiences. We are lucky to have a slate of 
energetic, dedicated new officers.  I know they will take 
this unbelievable challenge and keep Delta Chapter 
moving forward at a time when our steps are being 
limited. So, it is with much appreciation, respect, and 
love to all my Delta Sisters that I pass on the gavel to our 
new president, Aida Martinez, who I know will lead us to 
do great things these next two years. Good luck, God 
bless each of you and your families, and take care.      

Linda                                                                                                                     

                                 

          2020-2021 Chapter Meetings 

Chapter Meetings-  Inspiration 

September 2, 2020 Adela Serrano 

October 27, 2020 Dolores Ayala Rios 

December 9, 2020 Dr. Anita Castaneda 

February 9, 2021 Maria Thibodeau 

February 13, 2021 
Area 10 Luncheon 

 

April 13, 2021 Linda Ramos 

May 11, 2021 Sofia Zamarripa 

June 17-19, 2021 
DKG State Conference.  
Denton, Texas 

Chapter        
meeting time 

6:00 P.M. 
Executive Board Meetings  

August 31, 2020  

September 16, 2020 All meetings will 

November 11, 2020 be held via Zoom 

January 13, 2021 until further 

March 17, 2021 notice. 

June 9, 202  

August 11, 2021  
        

             

            

                   

 

A special thank you to the members that                  

helped contribute to the newsletter. 

 

 

 


